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Kestrelsto
take to the
River Tay

The Royal Tay Yacht Clubis
hosting the Kestrel class
National Championshipsin
Dundee this week.

The championship began
yesterday and will continue

until Wednesday with

two races taking place
each day from 11am, apart
from tomorrow when one
long-distance race will be
held.

Kestrel sailingis
considered an affordable
way of getting on the water.

Kestrel events take place

upand down the country all
year.



